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Rongomai School Board
Casual vacancy for a parent representative

Friday 21st July, 2023

Two casual vacancies have occurred on the school board for an elected parent
representative. The board has decided to fill the vacancy by selection.

If 10% or more of eligible voters on the school roll ask the board, within 28 days of this notice
being published, to hold a by-election to fill the vacancy, then a by-election will be held.

Request for a by-election should be sent to:

Christina Talimalo-Stanley (Presiding member)
Rongomai School Board

Whaia te iti kahurangi, ki te tuohu koe, me he maunga teitei.
Aspire to the greatest heights, should you bow, be it to a lofty mountain.




